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An icy evening with Santa Claus
As part of the University of Pécs for Families program series, the Sports Office, together with the employees of the Chancellery, organized for the fourth time an "icy" Santa Claus party, this time on 7th December.
Unusually, this year only one half of the event was held, as the early start of the exam period prompted the organizers to hold the student programme at a later date. However, there was no shortage of enterprising skaters at the Pécs Artificial Ice Rink on 7th December, as the event was open to all colleagues and relatives of the University of Pécs, and as a result nearly 600 people took part in the family slide. 
